Mark Keppel High School

Student Bulletin Tuesday, April 8, 2014
Bell Schedule R

Special Events:

Today’s Meetings:

	Who
	       Where
	When
	           Comments

	FBLA Competitor’s Meeting
	A-244
	Lunch
	All competitors need to attend


Athletics

	Team
	       Opponent
	   Game Time
	    Location

	Varsity Baseball
	Montebello
	3:15 PM
	Home

	Jr. Varsity Baseball
	Montebello
	3:15 PM (bus leaves at 1:45 PM
	Montebello

	Girl’s Varsity Softball
	Montebello
	3:30 PM (bus leaves at 1:45 PM
	Montebello

	Girl’s Jr. Varsity Softball
	Montebello
	3:30 PM (bus leaves at 1:45 PM
	Montebello

	Boy’s Varsity Volleyball
	SGHS
	3:15 PM
	Home

	Boy’s JV Volleyball
	SGHS
	4:15 PM
	Home

	Swim & Dive Teams (V & JV)
	Gabrielino
	3:15 PM (bus leaves at 1:45 PM)
	Barnes Park Pool

	Boy’s Varsity Tennis
	SGHS
	3:15 PM
	Home

	Boy’s JV Tennis
	SGHS
	3:15 PM (bus leaves at 1:45 PM)
	SGHS
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The Library will be closed before school April 8-9.  ~Ms. Vernon

Interact meeting this Friday, April 11th in A238 during lunch.  Thank You,    Ms. Duong

Seniors:  PTSA parents will be here every Thursday, at lunch, in Palm Court, for Grad Nite signups. Miss Rosso
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Tutoring position available:  Subject- Chemistry;  1 - 2 hours per week;  Knowledgeable in AP Chemistry; $12 - $15 per hour.  More information available in the Career Center.  --Mrs. E. Robles
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Interested in music?  Want to perform live?  French class members that present the annual French Restaurant are looking for musicians to play in a live jazz band.  Drummers, pianist, singers, bassist or any other musicians are encouraged to participate.  The French restaurant will be held Thursday, May 1st.  Please contact Taylor Kim or Ms. Verner in room C207 for more information.       ~Ms. Verner

The Red Cross Blood Drive will be held on April 10th please sign up and turn in your forms by April 8th.  Forms available in the Student bank.    ~Ms. Carmona

ATTENTION  9th, 10th, 11th grade students:  Urgent !   Counselor appointments for class registration begin TODAY, 4/7 and nearly 30% of all students have not submitted course requests. YOU KNOW WHO YOU ARE!!   LOG ON TO THE PORTAL AND SUBMIT YOUR COURSE REQUESTS ASAP.
"Congratulations to the MKHS Dance Company on their incredible performances at this past weekend's Miss Dance Drill Team USA nationals. The dance team and all-male dance crew won fifth place in coed hip-hop, while senior Jonathan Wang won second place in the 12th grade hip-hop soloist division and sophomore Sophia Campa won second place in the 10th grade hip-hop soloist division. This years U.S. nationals was especially competitive and our students should be commended for their outstanding performances and a job well done representing Keppel at the national level."   Mr. Arroyo

"Attention all students who love to dance! Audition orientation for the 2014-2015 MKHS dance team and all-male team start this wednesday. There is a mandatory orientation meeting and dance workshop that all interested students are required to attend. The orientation workshop will be held after school on Wednesday April 9th in the dance studio from 3:30pm-5:30pm. Please wear comfortable clothes and footwear because you will be learning choreography. No jeans, khakis, boots, or toms. Please dress appropriately and tell your friends. Good luck to all interested students."     Mr. Arroyo
To all seniors and juniors,

Were you unable to purchase a prom ticket? Do you still want to attend a formal dance this year? If so, there will be an opportunity for you to go to a formal dance that will be held the same day as the prom, April 19th. We are selling tickets to this event which is being held at  Noor, a ballroom in the Paseo in Pasadena. We will have a DJ, a photographer and photo booth. Ticket prices will be $100 and will include dinner and a 5 hour hosted bar with soda and juice. The dance starts at 7pm and runs until midnight. We will be selling tickets at the Student Bank (Instead of Building B as previously stated) starting Thursday, before and after school and during lunch. Please bring your ID and cash as all tickets will need to be paid for in cash. So don't miss out on this last opportunity to attend a formal dance this school year. See you there.

If you have purchased a Prom Ticket and would like to transfer your ticket to someone else, please be advised that this can only be done at the student bank. You must come to the student bank with the person you wish to transfer your ticket to and have the student banker make the transfer. Tickets sold or given to another student privately will not be honored at the door unless it has been approved by the banker and the necessary adjustments have been made in the computer. This policy is non-negotiable. If you have any questions, it is your responsibility to check with either the student bank or the Office of Business and Activities. 

Thank you! ~ Business and Activities.

Senior signups for Senior Madness basketball game, against the Faculty and against the Juniors, will start April 1- April 21.  The signup sheets are posted on B111's door. The game will be held in the arena on April 30, at 5:30 pm.  Miss Rosso
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SENIORS:  If you are interested in pursuing a career in Architecture, Engineering, Construction apply for the Asian American Architects and Engineers Foundation Scholarship (AAa/e).  Pick up information in the Guidance Office.  Application must be postmarked on or before Friday, May 30th, 2014 at 4:00pm.

SENIORS:  Seiji Isomoto Scholarship Fund is awarding a scholarship in the amount of $1,000 to one female and one male recipient. Must be of Asian-American descent.  Pick up an application in the Guidance Office.  Application must be postmarked by Saturday, May 10, 2014.

SENIORS:  If you are a former student of Brightwood Elementary School apply for the Brightwood PTA Scholarship.  Applications are in the Guidance Office. Please turn application in to Ms. Gonzalez.  Deadline is April 16, 2014.

SENIORS JUST A FRIENDLY REMINDER THE FOLLOWING SCHOLARSHIPS ARE DUE NEXT WEEK.  DON''T FORGET TO TURN IN YOUR APPLICATION.  THEY ARE AVAILABLE IN THE GUIDANCE OFFICE.

                                                                                      DUE DATE

1.  Rotary Club of Alhambra 

     Dr. Tim K. Siu Scholarship                                    April 9

2.  Alhambra Council PTA Scholarship                      April 10

3.  First District PTA                                                   April 10

4.  Cuban American Teachers Assoc. (CATA)           April 10

5.  Mark Keppel PTSA Scholarship                            April 11

